
BICKERTON & EGERTON PARISH COUNCIL 

Minutes of the meeting held  

At Bickerton Scout Hut 

20th October 2022 at 7.30 p.m. 

Apologies Cllr Benson, Latham and Proctor 

In attendance Present were Cllrs Stan Davies (Chairman), Clare Davies,  Bourne,  Mills, 
Goodwin and Burrows 

Minutes of the 
last meeting 

Minutes of the last meeting held on 21st July were approved and signed by the 
Chairman 

 The Clerk asked that Cllr Burrows be thanks for installing the refurbished 
fingerposts in the parish. 

Matters arising Clerk to pursue with Cheshire East the removal of soil dumped on verge by 
Birds Hill House. 
Clerk to report the bollards which have been placed in the verges outside 
Goldford Stud and Bickerton House – as the owners have not removed them 
despite having received a letter from the Parish Council asking them to. 
Clerk to sort plaque to be put alongside the flagpole with the wording : In 
celebration of the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee, June 2022. Bickerton and Egerton 
Parish Council. 
Clerk to ask Cllr Latham if she had asked Mrs Libby Latham if she was interested 
in becoming a Parish Councillor. 

Accounts Bank balance £4208.68.  Payments to be made £15 room hire agreed.  

Highways Quarry Lane – Clerk to pursue with Highways the repair to the road surface. 
Egerton House – flooding – clerk to pursue with Highways 
Fly tipping in layby by Bickerton School – Clerk to report to Cheshire East. 
Cllr Goodwin asked if the footpath between Coppermine Lane and the 
Bickerton Poacher could be reinstated. – Clerk to pursue with Cheshire East. 

Planning 
Applications 

The Clerk reported that the owners of Bickerton House had put in an objection 

to the planning application number 22/2682N – Woodlands, Goldford Lane. 

Date and time 
of next meeting 

At the Scout Hut on 12th January 2023 at 7.30 pm.  

 


